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Please save the Z tag.  I am what would be called “the working poor” I don’t consider my self poor,
but my income is low.  I live debt free and do not take available welfare, (thank the good Lord).  I
have four old vehicles
That I use for work.  I am single and can only drive one at a time.  Not having to pay a tax continually
on these old vehicles is a great help in keeping me off public assistance.  Please consider us “working
poor” and support the continuation of the Z tag program thank you very much.
 
Stephen N. Doner
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